
APPROVED 

New Castle Board of Adjustment 

September 18, 2014 

 

Business Meeting 

 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:  Todd Baker; Donald Moore; Will Smith; Susan Stetson 

 

BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:     Russ Cox; Mark Gardner 

 

Appreciation of Ned Robinson, Chair: 

 

Acting Chair, Susan Stetson, recognized the efforts of former Chairman Ned Robinson in his 

service for the Town on the Zoning Board.  He was a strong leader, yet non-confrontational, a 

liaison between Zoning and Planning Boards and an excellent resource for both boards.  

Everyone learned from Ned.  He was a pleasure to work with and he will be missed. 

 

Selection of Chair for Remainder of Term: 

 

Board members decided to take turns as Chairman.  Continuation of a case will require a 

member to continue as Chair for that case.  Stetson will take the first rotation. 

 

Review of ZBA Minutes of June 19, 2014: 

 

Baker moved for the Board to approve the minutes of June 19, 2014, as amended.  Stetson 

seconded the motion.  Approved. 

 

Other Business: 

 

The Board discussed the process of recruiting new members as alternates to the ZBA. 

 

Next Meeting: 

 

The next scheduled ZBA meeting will be Thursday, October 16, 2014. 

 

Adjournment: 

 

Moore moved to adjourn the meeting.  Stetson seconded the motion.  Meeting adjourned at 7:40 

p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Anita Colby 

Recording Secretary 

 

 


